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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to our Easter Fair which is to be held in the Main School Hall (Loose site) 
on Tuesday 2nd April between 10am and 11.30am. 
 
There will be an opportunity for you to buy items made by pupils which will be displayed and sold 
on stalls and refreshments will be available throughout the morning. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
Peggy Murphy 
Principal 
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